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From the Head Teacher  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week, a group of 30 pupils were treated 
to a very special morning out of school!  As a 
reward for their amazing learning behavior,  
the pupils were invited by the management 
team at Vue cinema in Leamington, to watch a 
film.  Mr. T,  Mr. Mohamed and Mrs. Lal ac-
companied a very excited group, along with 
their cinema snacks.  A huge well done to 
those children—we are so proud of you!  We 
will be running more events like this during 
the year, teachers are already on the look 
out for the next group to be treated!  
 
As the weather turns cold, please make sure 
children are coming to school dressed in an 
appropriate coat and bring a hat and gloves 
for when they are outside.   
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

 
 

1N: Sarah 1F:  Yusra 

2W:  Delia 2M:  Jessica 

3L:  Sumaiyah 3G:  Kevin 

4B:  Adyaan 4C:  Uma 

5A:  Filip 5B:  Zaafirah 

6S:  Molham 6 H: Jasmine 
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School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

Good to be Green 

 Attendance Race 
 

The attendance Race is on  for Autumn term 2! 
This is your chance to get four 100% attendance 
weeks in your class to secure a  special prize.  Will 
it be a class trip?  Will it be a movie with pizza 
and popcorn? Who knows?  It will be your choice!  
 
After week 1 we do not currently have a class in 
the lead with 100% attendance and so 6 classes 
are currently tied together in first place. 
 
Remember it is up to you to come to school every 
day and encourage your classmates to do the 
same! 
 

Boot Fund 
 

 Parents and Carers, please note that the 
latest date for receiving applications for the 
second consignment of the Boot Fund is 
Tuesday 23rd November 2021.  
 
All application MUST be returned to school 
by Tuesday 16th November to allow for 
postage time.  The Executive Committee 
meets during the following week and so it 
will not be possible for them to consider late         
applications until the date of the third    
consignment, which is on Tuesday 8th      
February 2022.  Please come and see the 
office staff if you are in receipt of benefits 
and need help and support with buying school 
shoes.   

Children in Need 
 

Once again Stanton Bridge  
will be supporting  the  
charity ‘Children in Need.’ 
 
We will have be having so much fun next Friday 
19th November 2021 with a pyjama day . 
 
Remember to put this date in your diary. Wear 
you best pyjamas and bring a £1. 
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If you     
require this    
newsletter 

in  
LARGE 
PRINT    

                                                                   
please send 
a note into 
school with 
your child. 

Diary Dates 
 
Christmas Holiday  
begins on Saturday 
18th December 2021 
and ends on     Monday 
3rd January 2022. 
 
Children return to 
school on Tuesday 4th 
January 2022. 
 
Spring half term   
holiday begins 19th 
February 2022 and 
ends 27th February. 
Children return to 
school on Monday 
28th February 2022 
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